
 
 

April 14, 2021 

 

Honorable Board of Alders 

City of New Haven 

165 Church Street 

New Haven, CT 06510 

 

Dear President Walker-Myers: 

 

Pursuant to the authority vested in me per Section #11, Article V of the Revised City Charter, I 

hereby submit for your Honorable Board’s approval the name of Mr. Patrick J. Dunn of 279 

Humphrey Street, New Haven, Connecticut 06511 for appointment to the Cultural Affairs 

Commission. Mr. Dunn will be replacing David Coon whose term expired June 1, 2020. This 

appointment would become effective upon your Honorable Board’s approval and expire on June 

1, 2023. 

 

I thank you for your kind consideration of this matter and ask for your prompt approval of the 

same. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Justin Elicker 

Mayor 

 

Copies to:   Adriane Jefferson, Director of Cultural Affairs 


